
“The more that you read, the 

more things you will know.

The more you learn, the 

more places you’ll go.”

-Dr. Seuss 
I encourage families to 
spend at least twenty to 
thirty minutes reading each 
day. 

Knowing how to choose a 
good book is part of being a 
good reader. Please choose 
books that are “just right.” 
These books are books that 
are not too hard and not too 
easy. 

WAYS TO ENJOY 
READING

✏  Listen to a book being   
  read aloud.

✏  Take turns reading to a 
    friend or parent.
✏  Read the book by 

  yourself and tell someone  
  about your favorite parts.

✏  Record yourself reading.
✏  Listen to books on tape
✏  Create a Book Club with 
    your friend.
✏  Make a list of the books  

  you have read & rate how  
  much you liked each book.

✏  Visit a library.
 

Read at least one of the novels listed 
below. We will discuss and participate 
in activities in the fall!

FICTION
Fantastic Mr. Fox By Roald Dahl

Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing By 
Judy Blume

NON-FICTION
Rocket to the Moon! By Don Brown

Lesser Spotted Animals: The Coolest 
Creatures You’ve Never Heard Of By 
Martin Brown
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